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Dear Judiciary Committee, 

    As a pediatrician & grandparent, I urge you to vote for HB 3075. It's a tragedy that 

1200 Oregonians have died from gun tragedies while the will of Oregon voters was 

held hostage to lower court judges who were specifically targeted as gun-lover. The 

lawsuits in front of the Harney County judge was  paid for by out of state gun lobbies.  

Having seen kids die from guns.Since our mental health services are dwindling also, 

which might help prevent the type of suicide I saw in 1 of my patients, we really need 

Measure 114.  I am outraged that these shenanigans upheld, for almost 2 years, a 

common-sense gun  measure that is already the law!  Oregonians came together to 

pass it. 

We shouldn't have to wait longer. 

    THANK YOU,   Dr. Virginia Feldman MD, FAAP 
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